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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
30th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
After the announcement at weekend regarding strengthened COVID restrictions and the new 
variant everyone now has to wear a mask whilst in shops, hairdressers etc. and whilst on public 
transport. 
 
In light of this, we are encouraging all our parents to wear masks when coming into the school 
and when on the school playground even though we are aware you do not have to do this as you 
are in an outdoor space.  We are hoping to put on all our Christmas performances, run our 
Christmas Quiz and hold our ‘mop up’ Reception Open Evening Monday 6th December 3.30 – 
4.30pm for our prospective parents 2022. 
 
We will be asking you to wear masks at these events alongside sanitising your hands and if 
possible having a negative lateral flow test result before you attend. 
 
Obviously, this is all subject to last minute changes as we are awaiting Boris’s briefing at 4pm 
today for any further guidance. 
 
We do understand some parents may feel very uncomfortable attending our events now, if you 
are no longer attending our Christmas Quiz we will provide a full refund and if you are not 
attending the nativities / singing performance we will endeavour to film these and put them on 
Tapestry & Showbie for you to watch. 
 
Thank you for your continued support but we will try our very best to be able to perform our 
shows as being able to watch the performances as a family is so very important. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jo Banks & the Bowerham family 
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